
Intel Corporation 
5200 N.E. Elam Young Parkway 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 

 
February 27th, 2007 
 
 
Dear Intel EPSD server product customer: 
 
 
Intel announces the product discontinuance of the Intel® Server Board SE7320VP2D2, and Intel® Server System 
SR1435VP2D2 1U integrated platform on February 28, 2007.  
 
This notification affects the following server board product codes: 
 
Product Code MM # Product Description 
SE7320VP2D2 879361 Intel® Server Board SE7320VP2D2 (Boxed) 
BVP7320D2 878708 Intel® Server Board BVP7320D2 (OEM 10 pack) 

 
This notification also affects the following 1U integrated SKU and spare/accessories: 
 
Product Code MM # Product Description 
SR1435VP2D2 880695 Intel® 1U Server Platform SR1435VP2D2 
SR1435VP2D2NA 881217 Intel® 1U Server Platform SR1435VP2D2NA with NA power cord 
FDW450WPS 865103 Intel Server Platform SR1435VP2 - spare 450W power supply 
A1435SCSIKIT 881158 SR1435 (1U) Hotswap SCSI Backplane Kit.   

 
Intel® Server Platform SR1435VP2D2 and Intel® Server Board SE7320VP2D2 leverage spare/accessories from 
SR2400/SR1400/SE7520JR2 product. Please refer to SR2400/SR1400/SE7520JR2 PDA letter for other EOLed 
spare/accessories. 
 
Customers have two (2) months to place final orders, and four (4) months to take the final delivery of product.  
 
Replacement products: 
 
Product Recommended / Common Replacement Product 
Intel® Server System SE7320VP2D2 Intel® Server System S5000VCL  
Intel® Server System SR1435VP2D2 Intel® Server System SR1530HCL  
Intel® Server System SR1435VP2D2NA Intel® Server System SR1530HCLNA 

 
Summary: 
1. This product discontinuance notification is effective February 28, 2007.  
2. Final purchase orders for the affected products must be placed by April 30, 2007.  
3. The final quantity to be shipped must specify a customer request date (CRD) no later than August 31, 2007.  
 
All final purchase orders as of April 30, 2007 for the listed products are non-cancelable and non-returnable, 
notwithstanding any conflicting terms in our quotes, purchase order acknowledgment or Distributor agreements. 
 
Contact your local Intel Sales Office or Distributor if you require more information or need assistance in selecting a 
replacement product. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Song Zhe 
Technical Marketing Engineer 


